
 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we have some splendid news to report, and I am so proud 
that I want to shout this news from our rooftop! Our girlsô football team 
have been undefeatable having played a first round match as part of the 
Staffordshire Schoolôs FA  Competition and won 14 ï 0! This got me   
rather hopeful as we were entered into Stoke Cityôs 7 a-side girlsô    
football tournament yesterday. They competed against schools across 
the city, and were victorious winning all of their games and conceding 
only one goal. Well done girls! Next week our boysô team will be looking   
forward to their first tournament. Whatever their outcome will be, I will 
be just as proud if they give their best efforts and work well together as 
a team. Good luck boys. 

 

Just to remind you that pupils will break up for their half term holiday at 
the end of Thursday 21st October as we have a staff training day on   
Friday 22nd. All pupils will return on Monday 1st November. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Thursfield 
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óMy brain is like a muscle that grows!ô 

Growth Mindset Mantra of the Month   








